
Town of Hilton Head Island  

SEWER 
CONNECTION  
PROGRAM

The Town of Hilton Head Island’s Sewer Connection Program is a grant program to help  
income-qualified Hilton Head Island homeowners and renters connect to public sewer. 
If your household does not fully qualify for a sewer assistance grant from Project SAFE  
(Sewer Access for Everyone), you may be eligible for a Town sewer connection grant.

For More Information, Contact:
The Deep Well Project at  

(843) 785-2849

1 Town Center Court, Hilton Head Island, SC 29928 (843) 341-4600 I hiltonheadislandsc.gov I

Eligibility
	» You must be a Hilton Head Island resident 
who owns or rents a home and you must 
occupy the residence.

	» You must apply for a Project SAFE grant. If 
you are ineligible for Project SAFE, you may 
qualify for the Town’s Sewer Connection 
Program.

	» You household income must not exceed 
100% of the Area Median Income for 
Beaufort County, S.C., to be considered for 
the Town’s program.

Apply Today 
	» Request an application for Project SAFE 
from The Deep Well Project, 80 Capital 
Drive, HHI. 

	» Complete and return the application to 
Deep Well for review. 

	» Eligible applicants will be referred to the 
Town’s Sewer Connection Program for 
consideration. Visit hiltonheadislandsc.
gov/programs/sewer/ for more details on 
this program.

This program is supported with funding from the American Rescue Plan Act. 


